
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

14th May 2024 

 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents,  
  
Our PTFA have kindly ordered the Year 6 Leavers hoodies and they will be given out to 
children on Friday 17th May so that children have them to wear at Charterhouse.  
Please be aware that children do not have to take them on the residential trip if you 
would rather them not; this is optional and at parent’s discretion. Please remember that 
clothing can get very muddy, wet or spoiled when on the trip.  
  
On our return from the half term break, Monday 3rd June, we will allow Year 6 children 
to wear their Year 6 Leaver hoodie in place of their school logo jumper. 
 
Can we remind parents that uniform should be as follows;  
 
- Formal black or grey school trousers (not leggings) 
- Formal black or grey school skirt or pinafore - knee length 
- Tailored/formal black or grey school shorts - knee length (not cycle shorts)  
- Light blue checked summer dress - knee length 
 
- White polo shirt - not T-shirt and must have a collar 
 
- School logo sweatshirt or cardigan/Year 6 hoodie 
 
Your co-operation in this matter is greatly appreciated.  
 
With regards 

Uphill Village Academy  

 


